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DATE: August 26, 2020 

TO: Board of County Commissioners 

FROM: Amber Howell, Director, Human Services Agency  

 775-785-8600, ahowell@washoecounty.us  

THROUGH: Kate Thomas, Assistant County Manager 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to acknowledge various items donated totaling an estimated 

market value of [$1,800.00] retroactive for the period July 1, 2020 through July 

31, 2020. (All Commission Districts)   

 

SUMMARY 

The Washoe County Human Services Agency receives donations throughout the year from the 

community that are used to benefit children in care and families who are clients. 

 

Strategic Objective supported by this item:  Safe, Secure and Healthy Communities 
 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

The Board routinely accepts donations for the Washoe County Human Services Agency. 

 

BACKGROUND 

The following donated items have been received the time period of July 1, 2020 through July 

31, 2020 and will need to be retroactively accepted: 

 

 Sod for the playground at the Family Engagement Center by Honorable Cynthia Lu – 

estimated valued at $250.00. 

 Sod for the playground at the Family Engagement Center by Cary Yamamoto of Dayton 

Valley Turf – estimated valued at $550.00 

 Computer equipment and supplies for children in foster care by Corwin Ford – 

estimated market value of $1,000.00 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

No fiscal impact. 
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RECOMMENDATION 

Recommendation to acknowledge various items donated totaling an estimated market value of 

[$1,800.00] retroactive for the period July 1, 2020 through July 31, 2020. 

 

POSSIBLE MOTION 

Should the Board agree with staff’s recommendation, a possible motion would be: “Move to 

acknowledge various items donated totaling an estimated market value of [$1,800.00] 

retroactive for the period July 1, 2020 through July 31, 2020.”    


